CONSERVANCY

for CUYAHOGA VALLEY NATIONAL PARK
1403 West Hines Hill Road, Peninsula, 44264

June 30, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being written on behalf of Russian Duo, who presented a concert for the
Conservancy for CVNP at Happy Days Lodge on June 9, 2013. Terry Boyarsky and Oleg
Kruglyakov are both top notch musicians who present a concert with a high level of
artistry, yet manage to keep it quite entertaining. Their concert included tidbits of musical
history and ethnology along with their splendid performance. Our audience was delighted!

Terry was a gem to work with, responding quickly and providing information and help
whenever needed. She also set up interviews with local radio personalities and other media
prior to the concert. The duo’s web presence is strong, and the advertising they produced
for the event brought out many in the Cleveland Russian community who had never
attended our concerts before.

I will highly recommend Russian Duo to other presenters, and look forward to producing
another concert with them in the future.

J é Berkner

Director of Arts and Enrichment

Sincerely,



